
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Through this letter I highly recommend Jaap Ruibing­Moolenaar as a candidate for a position in your 

company.  From 2005 until 2011, in his position as Lead Buyer at Jacobs Engineering at Leiden (NL),    

I have been Jaap’s direct client contact/supervisor in the Procurement/Contracting Section at the 

head offices of BP Refinery Rotterdam (NL). During this time, he assisted to our Capital Projects 

procurement operations in his capability as Lead Buyer, performing a variety of procurement tasks 

and responsibilities, mainly working from the Jacobs head offices at Leiden (NL).  

 

Jaap has proven to be a very diligent person and maintains the highest professional standards in his 

work.  He always structured his work in a smart and well­thought­out manner, meeting the highest 

quality standards whilst fully securing BP’s interests. He was a very reliable person and was able to 

handle his tasks independently and with great competence. Jaap has an eye for detail; his motivation 

and drive enabled him to deliver best results even under time constraints.  

 

Based on his performance, I have no hesitations in recommending Jaap for your procurement/supply 

chain program.  

Do feel free to contact me with questions or inquiries.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter  F.  Schalk 

Senior Procurement Specialist (retired) 

BP Refinery Rotterdam 

 

Requests for additional information can be made via the contact details on the website. 


